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AAWC Board Nominees
The AAWC Nominating Committee presents the following slate of officers and directors for terms running 2021 through 2024.

You may vote by cutting out and mailing in the attached ballot or online at www.wilson.edu/2021slate.

PLEASE NOTE: Due to Covid-19 restrictions and virtual reunion activities, there is no opportunity for in-person voting this year.

Online voting will close June 3, and all mailed ballots must be received before the Annual Meeting scheduled for Saturday, 
June 5, 2021.

President
Lynne E. DiStasio ’74 graduated from 

Wilson with a bachelor’s degree in 

economics. She went on to Emory University 

School of Law in Atlanta, Ga., and practiced 

law in New York. She worked at MetLife for 

32 years, mostly as an attorney, but also as 

vice president of employee relations and chief diversity officer for 

the company before she retired. DiStasio serves as the current 

President of AAWC and is a former Alumnae Trustee.

In her own words: “Everyone who graduates from Wilson takes 

a piece of the place with them in their hearts when they leave! 

I contribute in all the ways that I can, especially sharing the 

experiences I’ve gained in my life and career. Each and every one  

of us can make a huge difference, and Wilson needs us all, 

now more than ever, as it charts a course through these very 

challenging times.”

Secretary
Carole Stoehr Ashbridge ’70 graduated 

from Wilson with a bachelor’s degree in 

Latin. She received her Master of Library 

Science from the University of Pittsburgh. 

After a rewarding 38-year career as a 

school library media specialist, she is 

now retired and resides in Mars, Pa. She 

continues to work with her own genealogy business, Connections 

Abound. Ashbridge was appointed to fulfill the past year as 

Secretary of AAWC and also serves as her class correspondent. 

In her own words: “I have served on the AAWC Board since 2015. 

It has been one of the most rewarding experiences in my life, and 

I wish to continue to do so. I welcome the opportunity to work 

toward strengthening the relationships between the College, her 

heritage, and the alums of the past and future.”

Directors
Cody Dunlap ’18 is completing his first 

term on the AAWC Board. He graduated 

from Wilson with a bachelor’s degree in 

financial mathematics and economics. 

A resident of Orlando, Fla., Dunlap is 

employed as an assistant store leader  

at GameStop.

In his own words: “How can I help make a difference by serving 

my alma mater? I think my contribution could be summed up best 

with the following quote. ‘Never accept the world as it appears to 

be. Dare to see it for what it could be.’ – Dr. Harold Winston.”

Kim Marie Burroughs-Walker ’88 

graduated from Wilson with a bachelor’s 

degree in pre-med chemistry. A resident 

of Glen Burnie, Md., she is employed as a 

clinical operations manager for Syneos 

Health. Previously she worked as clinical 

operations lead for Syneos Health. 

In her own words: “I believe that I can help give back to my alma 

mater with more than just with money. I can give my time to help 

support our next generation. Our time and money can be used to 

grow the College with scholarships, new facilities, upgrades to 

existing facilities, and anything that makes the College a better 

place for the students.”

Patricia W. Bennett ’68 graduated from 

Wilson with a bachelor’s degree in English 

and went on to earn a master’s degree in 

journalism from Quinnipiac University in 

Hamden, Conn. She has taught American 

media history as an adjunct professor at 

Quinnipiac and has worked as a reporter, 

columnist, and editor in the New England 



newspaper and magazine markets. Although retired, she continues 

to work as a self-employed editor and resides in Bryn Mawr, Pa. 

In her own words: “I have served 2010-2013 AAWC Director; 2013-

2016 Alumnae Trustee; 2016-2019 AAWC Director, together with 

committee chairs held. I know Wilson workings; I know the issues 

she faces, and I’m ready to apply that experience to see the College 

and the AAWC secure and flourishing for the next 150 years.”

Leah Good ’06 graduated from Wilson with 

a bachelor’s degree in equine facilitated 

therapeutics. She received her master’s 

in special education from Shippensburg 

University. A resident of Carlisle, Pa., she is 

currently employed as a special education 

teacher in the Chambersburg Area School 

District. Leah completed a term on the AAWC Nominating 

Committee and serves as the current chair.

In her own words: “Through my involvement, I can maintain 

contact with fellow alums and ensure that we stay connected to 

our alma mater. I believe in the importance of connections and 

maintaining relationships through shared experiences, as well 

as connecting with people from across generations. I believe that 

through serving on the AAWC Board, I can support the heritage of 

Wilson College.”

TEAR OFF AND MAIL TO:

Wilson College
Alumnae Association of Wilson College
1015 Philadelphia Ave.
Chambersburg, PA 17201-1285

Nominees for Election to the Alumnae 
Association Board Slate 2021-2024

PRESIDENT
Lynne E. DiStasio '74

SECRETARY
Carole Stoehr Ashbridge '70

DIRECTORS
Cody Dunlap '18
Kim Marie Burroughs-Walker '88
Patricia W. Bennett '68
Leah Good '06

 VOTE FOR

 VOTE AGAINST

_____________________________________________
Name/Class Year

_____________________________________________
Date

Vote online at www.wilson.edu/2021slate before 
June 3, 2021.
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